
Pre-Registration Enrollment for the 2018-2019 School Year 

 

Spears Elementary will accept enrollment pre-registrations for the 2018-2019 

school year from 9am-2pm, Monday-Friday until May 24. 

 

Please visit the FISD website in the “Student Enrollment” section and complete 

the online application. 

Then, gather all required documents prior to coming to the campus.  Please note, 

if all documents are not printed and present at the time of your visit, you will be 

asked to return at a later date when you have hard copies of all documents. 

Once enrollment is complete, we will provide you with a list of upcoming dates, 

events, and important information for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 

 


